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Hello Neighbourhood Support residents, Group Contacts, and Schools,
Net Safe is hosting a Net Safety week, please read the following info to learn more about how to stay safe on line:

Get Ready For The Inaugural Netsafety Week

The internet has played a big part in keeping people connected over the past year — and that trend isn’t slowing down anytime soon — which
makes it important that every person knows how to stay safe online. This is why Netsafe is hosting New Zealand’s first ever Netsafety Week
designed to Make Aotearoa Safer Online. Netsafety Week will take place between 23 and 30 July. There will be a variety of events throughout
the country and online webinars that people can participate in. Learn more or sign up to receive updates here: https://www.netsafe.org.
nz/netsafety-week-2021/

The following is the latest Police report, please note that this is not for publication on any social media site.

On 4th June a known burglar was seen in the Brooklyn area so please be alert and keep valuables locked away out of sight.

Overnight on 6! June 2 x red kayaks were stolen from a Tahi St address in Mapua. There have been reports of a vehicle seen driving in
Mapua at about 3am on 7t June with 2 red kayaks on the roof but no vehicle description at this time.

Early evening 6t June a vehicle was broken into at the carpark at the end of Staples St, cash and groceries taken. Entry gained by smashing
the %4 window.

Overnight on 7t June a car battery has been taken from a vehicle parked in High St. The vehicle was locked, the offender has damaged the
lock to obtain entry.

WARNING
The information contained in this email message is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged information. It may also be subject to the provisions of section
50 of the Policing Act 2008, which creates an offence to have unlawful possession of Police property. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or have received

this message in error, you must not peruse, use, distribute or copy this message or any of its contents. Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily
reflect those of the New Zealand Police. If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the sender immediately.

Regards

Barbara Tapper
Coordinator | Motueka Districts Neighbourhood Support
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Become A Neighbourhood Supporter Today! Website | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram

Creating safe, resilient and connected communities.

This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material and is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, use,
distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient),
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this message.


https://www.netsafe.org.nz/netsafety-week-2021/
mailto:motuekanhood10@gmail.com
https://neighbourhoodsupport.co.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/Motueka-District-Neighbourhood-Support-Society-Inc-1230118900386373/community/?ref=page_internal
https://twitter.com/nsnewzealand
https://www.instagram.com/neighbourhoodsupportnz/

